
Keith Miller 

7/3/2013 11:04:02 AM
Baker, Amy C. (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Matthew Fagundes 
(MFagundes@esassoc.com)

From:
Sent:
To:

Redacted
Cc: Mosley, Judi (Law) (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JKM8);[Redacte

; Rachel DanielsonRedacted

(RDanielson@esassoc.com); I Redacted
• RedactedRedacted

; Allen, MeredithRedacted
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)| Redacted
Redacted Lauren Huff
(lhuff@insigniaenv.com)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Hollister Variance Request #39

Amy,

Thank you for the quick response to this request. With the help of the PG&E construction team
we have revised the variance request to address your comments. We have left the modifications 
in “track changes” so that you can review them. If you have any additional comments or 
questions please let us know.

Thank you.

Keith Miller

Senior Planner

Insignia Environmental

258 High Street

Palo Alto, CA 94301

(650) 321-6787 ext. 337

(805) 305-0829 cell

www.insiqniaenv.com
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From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 1:35 PM
To: Keith Miller; Matthew Fagundes_______________
Cc: Rachel Danielson:iRedacted
(Law) (JKM8@pge.com)fRedacted _' "

] Mosley, Judi
Lauren Huff; IRedacted ]

Redacted J; Meredith Allen (MEAe@pge.com)
Subject: RE: Hollister Variance Request #39

I’ve provided some edits. Please review the edits and see if they are acceptable to PG&E and re­
submit the request. I am a little concerned that six people signed off on this and there seem to 
be errors in the document.

Amy Baker

Infrastruc mitting & CEGA

California Public Utilities Commission

03,1891

amv.baker@c gov

From: Keith Miller fmailto:kmiller@insiqniaenv.com1
Sent: Monday, July 01,2013 1:43 PM 
To: Baker, Amy C.; Matthew Fagundes 
Cc: Rachel Danielson; IRedacted . 
(Law) (JKM8@pge.com);fRedacted

I Mosley, Judi
| Lauren Huff;(Redacted

Redacted
Subject: Hollister Variance Request #39

Amy and Matt,

Please find attached Variance Request #39 for the Hollister 115kV Reconductoring Project. 
This variance would allow for an additional temporary switch to be installed. We have also 
included a map and photographs of the site with this submittal. Please let us know if you have 
any comments or questions.
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Thank you.

Keith Miller

Senior Planner

Insignia Environmental

258 High Street

Palo Alto, CA 94301

(650) 321-6787 ext. 337

(805) 305-0829 cell

www.insiqniaenv.com
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